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Dear Parents, 






                       January 2020
Welcome to Term 3. For the first three weeks our topic will be Our Homes, Aberdeen and Scotland. We will learn a scots poem and learn “Flower of Scotland” on the 25th of January for our Burn’s Celebrations. 
We will move on to learning about Famous Scots and Scottish Castles. During our Castles topic we will explore recycling and build a castle using recycled materials. During the term we will also learn about Chinese New Year and Spring. 

Please feel free to send in any toys, stories, leaflets, pictures or artefacts you think would lend themselves to our topic. 
Maths and Language: 
This term:

We will be further developing our knowledge of numbers to twenty and begin working towards one hundred. We will also continue to discover new strategies of addition and subtraction to twenty and slightly beyond. We will begin working on multiplication work. Within practical maths all pupils will be covering learning around data handling, calendars and problem solving. 
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Within language, we will be working to deepen our understanding of punctuation. We will consolidate our sentence making skills as well as using new punctuation, such as commas. They will also be encouraged to begin using a variety of openers whilst exploring instructional and imaginative writing.  
A reminder of useful information to help you out at the beginning of this term.
· Homework: This term pupils will have spelling, reading and can choose activities from the task grid. This term they will also learn a Scots poem & song in class and this can be practiced at home. Later in the term the children will be asked to present a talk based on a poster to the class. 
· Our Specialist timetable 

-Gym: Monday & Thursday - Please provide a gym kit. 
- STEAM – Wednesday- Mrs Petrie 

 - Library- Wednesday - please return old book before a new book can be borrowed. 
Please provide an old shirt or t-shirt for your child to use as a paint apron this term if it has not already been provided.

Please ensure that you sign all homework and reading records.

For updates on your child’s learning experiences this term, please check out our new class blog which can be accessed by going to the Fernielea school website and clicking on Primary 2 under the class blog heading or our twitter page.


CLASS BLOG- Our blog will be updated several times per term on the Fernielea webpage. 

CLASS TWITTER- Daily/regular updates will be posted on our twitter page. https://twitter.com/munro_miss
As always, please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries or questions. I hope you and your child enjoy the term ahead. 

Thank you,

Miss Munro  (
